
Clarkston Community Garden
General Meeting
Minutes for 8-9-16


[bookmark: _GoBack]Attending:  Nancy Freeman, John Freeman, Janie Roberts, Bob Biegert, and Jenn Breefer

Everything is running pretty well.  Would be nice to get somebody to rototill, and we need to mow.    

Roses and potatoes are doing pretty well.  

We didn’t rent a lot of beds this year.  Hopefully, with advertising, we will do better next year.  

Treasurers report:  
Water bill has been less than last year.
						Beginning			Ending
Checking account:				$3,501.29			$3,089.49
Savings:					$   457.72 			$  457.82

Biggest bills this month have been the water bill, Schurman’s, and King’s Throne.  
We received a check from Lewis Clark Recyclers.  This was from people donating their recycling fees directly to Clarkston Community Garden.  

The Catholic Fund contacted Ken about donating a grant.  We won’t know until January, 2017.  We would use this to cover the cost of row cover and drip irrigation.  Both would make a huge difference in the size and quality of the produce we were able to donate.  

We will wait until the end of the season to have a real cleanup.

Jenn asked permission to take the tattered sponsor signs down.  Permission granted.  

John will install a bubbler to water the trees out front.  The spray from the current system corrodes the locks and makes the locks harder to open.  

Next meeting will be September 13, 2016, 6:00 pm, at the Clarkston Lion’s Club, 615 ½ Sycamore, Clarkston.
